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The Cub Scout pack in each district with the highest percent growth of Cub Scout 
membership between August 1 - October 31, 2021* will receive pizzas paid for by 

Three Harbors Council at a pack meeting/event of their choice between 
December 1, 2021 - May 31, 2022 with up to 20 pizzas for your event.

*To qualify, completed and paid youth appliCations must be submitted in-person or online by  
October 31, 2021.  Online applications must be accepted by the unit and will be verified by council staff.


